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Subject:   Request for Short Term Confidentiality 
   FCC ID: KR5SV2007BSD 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
pursuant to the recent upgrade to the Office of Engineering and Technology’s (OET) 
Equipment Authorization System on 6/15/04 (ref. DA 04 –1705), Siemens AG, Siemens VDO 
Automotive requests temporarily confidentiality for the following items: 
 
 

1. External Photographs (Exhibit 3) 
2. Internal Photographs (Exhibit 9) 
3. Test set up (Exhibit 7) 
4. User Manual (Exhibit 8). 

 
 
 
We request this short term confidentiality on the basis of ensuring that business sensitive 
information remains confidential until the actual marketing of our new device, which is 
planned for August 2007. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact me at the above address 
or call +49 941 790 3004 or e-mail martin.kunert@siemens.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
        
On behalf of Siemens AG, Siemens VDO Automotive 
 
Dr. Martin Kunert 


